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Thank you for your liaison COM15-LS207-E (ref 35.01) dated 24-June-2010

providing further review comments on draft-ietf-mpls-tp-data-plane.

This document completed IETF last call on 14-June-2010 and received IETF

consensus. The document was reviewed by the IESG on 17-June-2010 and

received approval for publication subject to some minor modifications.

Documents in the RFC Editor's queue are only open for minor editorial

changes.

We have examined the changes proposed by the ITU-T and have formed the

following view:

Proposed change on page 8:

This change is of technical substance, and cannot be made to a document

in the RFC Editor's Queue.

Proposed change to Section 6:

The terms "peer" and "neighbor" are well understood within the IETF and

do not need further clarification.

The proposed description of the application scenario constitutes a

change of technical substance, and cannot be made to a document in the

RFC Editor's Queue.

If IETF contributors feel that there is an issue to be resolved, there

are two processes that are available to make changes to published RFCs.

One method is to submit an Erratum Notice using the IETF web pages

(http://www.rfc-editor.org/errata.php). The other method is to produce a

revision or modification to the published RFC by submitting an

Internet-Draft and taking it through the IETF consensus process. Both

methods are subject to review before approval.

On behalf of the IESG,

Russ Housley

